

Beautiful Buffalo River Action Committee

January 31, 2018

Governor Asa Hutchinson State Capitol Room 250 500 Woodlane Ave. Little Rock, AR 72201

Dear Governor Hutchinson:

Enclosed is a report outlining the progress of the Beautiful Buffalo River Action Committee (BBRAC) during its first year. As the co-chairs of BBRAC, we are happy to present you with this report. We appreciate the opportunity to support your efforts to protect and maintain the vitality of the Buffalo River.

Sincerely,

Becky W. Keogh

Director,

Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality

Beek WKeogh

Bruce Holland

Executive Director, Arkansas Natural Resources Commission